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NOTICE OF DOWNTIME
COMPANIES COMPLIANCE CHECKLIST ON E-SERVICES

(Notice 52 of 2019)

Dear Customers

The CIPC is proud to announce that a new user-friendly service has been added to e-Services for
Customers to declare the compliance status of their company or companies to specific sections of
the Companies Act No. 71 of 2008 (as amended). The service can be accessed by choosing the
Compliance Checklist button on the Transact page of e-Services and the checklist can be
completed by selecting the relevant buttons next to each question.

The roll out of the Compliance Checklist will be on a voluntary basis for a period of four (4) months
from 1 September 2019 to allow entities to familiarize oneself with the Checklist and thereafter it

will become mandatory on 1 January 2020 to complete the Compliance Checklist before submitting
Annual Returns.

We thank you for your understanding and apologise for any inconvenience caused.

ours sincerely,

Adv. R. Voller

Commissigner: CIPC
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